
                 
 
  

Ref:  InP/20-21/BM/12112020 
         

   Date: 3rd February, 2021 
To        
BSE Limited 
Dy. General Manager 
Corporate Relationship Department 
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street 
Mumbai- 400 001    
 
                     
Dear Sir, 

Re: COMPANY CODE: 501298 – NOTICE OF WINDOW CLOSURE 

The trading window for dealing in securities of the Company will be closed for all 

directors/officers/designated persons of the Company and their immediate 

relatives from 3rd February, 2021 to 14th February, 2021 (both days inclusive) 

and would re-open on 15th February, 2021. 

 

Kindly note that SEBI Takeover Code permits creeping acquisition by the 

promoters, upto 5% of the existing level.  However, acquisition under the 

provisions do not operate during window closure as mentioned above. 

 

 

For Industrial and Prudential Investment Co. Ltd. 

 
Ayan Datta 
Company Secretary 
 
Place: Kolkata 
Date:  3rd February, 2021 
 


